As of 5:00 pm today, Wednesday, August 15, 2018,
the (extended) nomination paper filing period has officially

CLOSED

No further nomination papers will be accepted for filing.
A list of the qualified candidates may be found on the City's
website at: www.agoura-hills.ca.us (Government/Local Elections)

For more info, please contact the City Clerk at (818) 597-7303.
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